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With deep thanks to Uncle Steve Ulula Parker and Aunty Fay Stewart-Muir for their generosity 

in sharing their knowledge and to the Bass Coast community for their engagement and their 

openness to listening and learning.  

More information about the Across the Waters project is available at https://picsvictoria.org.au/events/

or from the Project Coordinator Dr Laura Brearley laura.brearley@tlc21.com.au

https://picsvictoria.org.au/events/
mailto:laura.brearley@tlc21.com.au
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